From: Andrea

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Vote No on HB 2795 & HB 3118
Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 2:40:17 PM

Committee Members,

| have twice voted in favor of cougar protection in Oregon. | am writing to ask you to
respect the will of the voters who have made it clear that we all want cougars
protected from the cruel practices of hound hunting and baiting.

State and federal agents are currently allowed to hound cougars deemed a threat or
problem -- they have the tools and resources they need.

It is high time that the hunting lobby stop trying to overturn the will of the voters...it is
high time that elected officials permanently stop this affront to the laws that are in
place due to twice being sent to the ballot and garnering the support of Oregon
voters.

Please stop efforts to overturn Measure 18 - please protect cougars.

Sincerely,

Andrea Kozil

3346 SE Waverleigh Blv #1
Portland OR 97202
503-550-2798

Un-chain a dog today!
www.fencesforfido.or
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